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May 18, 2021 

 

Dear Vacation Cottage Owner/ RV Seasonal Guest, 

 

Further to our communication yesterday we would like to provide an additional update regarding 

beaches and boat launches. 

 

As authorities continue to react to the ever changing landscape the rules and regulations are ever 

changing as well. While many of us struggle with some of these directives and the rationale 

behind them please know that we are merely the messenger. 

 

As of yesterday evening we have been advised that after consultation with key stakeholders, 

including other Niagara municipalities and the provincial government, public boat ramps can now 

reopen. 

 

We would also like to announce that Sherkston Shores has recently installed new boat ramps at 

Elco Beach and Wyldewood Beach. 

 

We ask that boaters be courteous to each other, follow social distancing practices and only boat 

with individuals from the same household. 

 

Please be reminded that your watercraft must be registered with Sherkston Shores and that you 

only store your watercraft in designated areas. For additional information please click here. 

 

Furthermore we would like to inform you that the directive regarding passive use of the beaches 

is consistent with the directive provided by local authorities.  

 

We also understand that the current Stay at Home Order allows for outside exercise and are of 

the understanding that the above directive was provided due to enforcement issues. 

 

After further consultation it has been determined that passive use of the beaches will be 

allowed, however no sunbathing or congregating will be permitted. 

 

Additional security will be provided to ensure compliance. Please know that noncompliance of this 

directive could result in the permanent closure of the beaches and possibly the resort in whole for 
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the duration of the Stay at Home order. We ask for your complete cooperation over the next few 

weeks.   

 

Please be safe and thank you for your patience and understanding. 

 

 

 

Sincerely,Sherkston Shores & Pleasant Beach Campground 


